
Editor’s plan for Nordic Studies in Education, Vol. 32 
 
 
The premises for publishing Nordic Studies in Education will in principle 
remain the same as for previous volume(s): Subsidized by NOS-HS (the Joint 
Committee for Nordic Research Councils for the Humanities and the Social 
Sciences), published and distributed by Universitetsforlaget in Oslo, and the 
activities of the editor in chief housed by the Department of Education and 
Special Education, Göteborg University.  
 
The editorial board will meet twice in Lillehammer before next annual meeting, 
and the ambition of the editor during the period is to:  
 

• speed up the review process by introducing reviews online  
 

• increase the distribution 
 

• increase submission of  manuscripts 
 
Crew during the period: 
Editor in chief - Biörn Hasselgren 
Editorial board - The NERA board 
Referee coordinator - Kasper Kofod  
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